
Typhoon Mawar has left some in the 
UOG Community reeling without 
homes or with severely damaged 
shelter. Some are back on campus, 
working, while thinking of their 
situation at home. Collectively, we 
can lend a hand and show the Triton 
spirit of inadahi – the value of taking 
care of others. Starting Friday, June 
2, we welcome new and unopened 
donations that will aid in their efforts 
to rebuild.

DONATION PERIOD
Friday, June 2 - Thursday, June 22

DROP-OFF LOCATION
Office of the President, School of 
Business and Public Administration

Batteries
Butane stoves
Flashlights
Solar lights
Gas canisters
Buckets
Bottled water
Canned goods
Canopies
Wipes
Paper products
Gift certificates  
(Grocery and hardware 
stores, gas stations)

NEW/UNOPENED
ITEMS NEEDED

FOR MORE INFORMATION

tritonshelping@triton.uog.edu

671-777-6120

uog.edu/tritons-helping-tritons


